Registration Department

BIS,HQ

Our Ref: Registration/CRS (E&IT Goods) 23.06.2017
Subject: Discontinuation of payment by DD

As you are aware, Government of India has notified GST Acts, 2017 and it is likely to be
implemented with effect from 01 July 2017. In view of the above, following has been decided:

1. It has been decided not to accept payment through demand draft after 28 June 2017
by the Registration Department.

2. Online payment as per existing provision will however continue to be operational till
30 June 2017.

3. Between 01 July 2017 and 03 July 2017 no payment, whether through DD or online
payment gateway shall be accepted.

4. With effect from 04 July 2017 payment through payment gateway only shall be
accepted. This will include provision for payment through corporate net banking.

Sd/-

Head(Registration)



